
Two  pedestrians  struck  in
MBTA parking lot in Lakeville
“The Lakeville Fire Department responded to the MBTA parking
lot at 4:46 pm last night for reports of a crash with multiple
injuries.

Once again, a recall was transmitted for off duty and on call
firefighters: Ambulance 2, Ambulance 3, Engine 1, Engine 2,
Car 2, and Car 1 responded to the scene.

First responders found two patients who had been struck by a
motor vehicle. An adult male was transported to St. Luke’s
Hospital  with  potentially  serious  injuries.  A  minor  was
transported to Morton Hospital as a precautionary measure.”-
Lakeville Fire Department.
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